
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

to: Department of Energy via email: expartecommunications@hq.doe.gov 

from: Jennifer Cleary 
date: October 1, 2013 

subject: Ex parte Communication 
 
This memo memorializes the meeting between AHAM and the Department of Energy on 
September 25, for inclusion in the public docket.  In summary, we discussed AHAM’s written 
comments on DOE’s Notice of Proposed Rulemaking on Test Procedures for Refrigerators, 
Refrigerator-Freezers, and Freezers, Docket No. EERE-2012-BT-TP-0016, RIN 1904-AC76.   
 
The attendees were as follows:  
  
Lucas Adin, DOE 
Abigail B. Chingos, DOE 
Michael Kido, DOE 
Detlef Westphalen, Navigant  
Jennifer Cleary, AHAM 
Mark Drake, Electrolux Home Products (phone) 
Bill Brown, GE Appliances (phone) 
Maxwell Wilband, LG Electronics USA 
Nathan Mouw, Whirlpool Corporation (phone) 
Travis Perkins, Whirlpool Corporation 
 
 


